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DEVELOPMENT ACT 1993
PEREGRINE MIXED USE DEVELOPMENT - 
270 THE PARADE, KENSINGTON
Release of the Response Document for the 
Development Report (DR)
Following a Major Development declaration by the 
Delegate of the Minister for Planning in November 
2015 for the above proposal, the Development 
Assessment Commission issued formal Guidelines 
in September 2016 that Shahin Enterprises Pty 
Ltd T/A Peregrine Corporation should prepare a 
Development Report (DR).
The DR was released for public comment for a 
period of 15 business days from 30 September 2016 
until 24 October 2016.
The delegate for the Minister for Planning advises 
that Shahin Enterprises Pty Ltd T/A Peregrine 
Corporation has now prepared a Response 
Document to the DR for public release. This is 
being released for information purposes only. 
The DR Response Document will be available for 
viewing from Wednesday 5 April 2017 and can be 
obtained at the locations indicated below.
Obtaining the Response Document 
The Response Document can be downloaded for 
free from the SA Government website at: www.
sa.gov.au/planning/majordevelopments
The Response Document will be available for 
viewing at the following locations:
Department of Planning, Transport and 
Infrastructure
Public Counter, Ground Floor, 101 Grenfell Street, 
Adelaide 
Phone (08) 7109 7018
City of Norwood, Payneham & St Peters
175 The Parade, Norwood 
Hard copies of the DR may be purchased at a cost 
of $100 per copy from the addresses above.


